
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
 

MAY 28 – MAY 29, 2022 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 

 
Pastor  

 
Father Gregory Murray 

 

 
                                                                   180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                                 Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 

                                    www.diocesegatineau.org 
 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                                

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Thursday: 1:00 pm  -   4:00 pm 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

  

 
 

MASSES 
Thursday June 2nd OLV 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 
Saturday June 4th St. Malachy 7:00 p.m. All Parishioners of St. Malachy & OLV 

Sunday June 5th OLV 9:00 a.m. 
Norbert Ricard by Nicole Charbonneau 
Rita Kelly Limlaw by Ken & Monique Simpson 
Kilard McDonnell  (12th ann) by Eunice & Bruce McDonnell 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

May 21 - May 22, 2022 – Sunday Offering $315.00 no mass-no electricity 
May 21 - May 22, 2022 – Fuel  240.00 no mass-no electricity 

Thank you for your contributions 



 
FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

 

 

 

First Reading: 
Responsorial Psalm: 

 
Second Reading: 

Gospel: 

Acts 1.1-11 
God has gone up with a shout, the Lord with the sound of a 
trumpet.  
Ephesians 1.17-23 
Luke 24.46-53 

I'm walking out  to Bethany with Jesus and the disciples. He seems to be giving us final 
instructions. We are filled with love, but also with foreboding. 

He constantly comes back to the promise of help, of the Holy Spirit, of the Comforter, of 
power from on high. 

He raises his hand in a familiar blessing - and suddenly he is gone. Astonishingly I feel, in my 
companions and myself, not desolation. But joy.  
 

 

 
 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 
 
Prayers and Sympathy:  Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends of  Florence Plouffe (Weatherton) 
whose funeral was at Our Lady of Victory Church on Saturday, May 28th. 
 
Father Greg:  Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father, if he is in.  Also every Thursday at OLV, after 9:00 a.m. Mass. Call the office at 819-986-3763 and schedule your time with 
him. 
 
New Warden at Our Lady of Victory:  The OLV wardens would like to welcome Theresa Ritchie as a new member of our team. 
On behalf of all parishioners, the wardens would like to thank Theresa for supporting our spiritual community. (Bill Cameron, 
Chairperson, Fabrique of Our Lady of Victory Parish) 
 
Ongoing donations: Used postage stamps, used candles, pop tabs (collected by Monique Simpson) these are changed to cash 
and money donated to La Monarque.  Also accepting non-perishable food items and egg cartons for the Food Bank. 
 

OLV Lector’s schedule 
May 29th Virginia  July 3rd Virginia 

June 5th Aggie  July 10th Aggie 

June 12th Diane D.  July 17th Diane D. 

June 19th Linda R.  July 24th Linda R. 

June 26th Linda C.  July 31st Linda R. 

 
Christmas Tea:  Looking at scheduling a Christmas Tea on December 3rd and need to know if there is any interest in this.  Need 
help for servers, sandwich making, hall preparations, clean-up of hall, washing dishes, workers at front door to collect entrance fee, 
donations for the food table and workers at this food table.  If you are interested in helping out please let Susan and/or Monique what 
you are able to do.  Also, your comments on going ahead or not with this event. 
 
Mass Intentions:  Did you know you can request that a mass service be celebrated for a particular personal intention such as 
remembering a deceased loved one, praying for the sick or any other special intention. Now that Thursday masses are being 
celebrated you can also request your own personal mass intention on this day. Your request can be honored by calling the parish 
office at 819-986-3763 and reserving your special date, what the intention is and for whom.  The Mass stipend is $20.00! 
 
Shut-Ins:  Parishioners are reminded that Father Greg is available and more than willing to meet with those individuals who are 
shut-in for a variety of reasons. In addition to Eucharist, Father is prepared to simply visit, as well as bring a spiritual message to 
those who are unable to leave their place of residence. To book a time with Father, please contact the Parish Secretary at 819-
986-3763.  
 
Statue Donation:  There is a new statue of Mary in front of Our Lady of Victory Church.  This is an interesting story. The statue was 
left on the lawn in front of the church sign by a gentleman who has made it his life’s ambition to place as many statues of Our Lady in 
front of churches.  To date, he has placed 78 statues in the Ottawa area and in Western Quebec.  Initially, the wardens did not think 
this was a good idea because of a fear of vandalism at that spot.   Given the fact that the wardens liked the idea of having this 
statue, a decision was made to keep it and place it in a more secure area, the flower bed on the left side of the church entrance. 
 
 



 
 

GOLFERS, MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

The 10th edition of the Archbishop of Gatineau's Golf Open will be held on September 9 at Kingsway Park Golf Club. For 
Archbishop Durocher, who is also celebrating his 25th anniversary as a bishop this year, this will be an opportunity to thank 
everyone who participated in the tournament so that he can support the mission of community organizations in the region. So, you 
are invited to form your team, the registration period will begin in the next few weeks. Thank you! 

 
 

 
  

 
Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at:  

 
www.stmalachyolv.com 

 

 
 


